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I do not believe the eliminating vote by mail will eliminate fraud. Vote by mail has 

made it possible for people who are unable to get to the voting polls, people in rural 

areas, those without transportation and seniors to have their ballot counted. I would 

suggest the legislature work on eliminating fraud in vote by mail as opposed to 

eliminating vote by mail.. 


